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Circular: 066 
 
 

14 September 2023 
 

 

TELECARE TESTING: 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
After Monday’s fibre issues that left the village of line for almost an entire day, there has been 
concerns about the effect this might have had on telecare. 
 
Please can I ask that you test your units and report any issues to reception promptly.  We will 
have Anne, the telecare technician on site tomorrow to tend to any issues.  
 
Anne can only work on these when there is no loadshedding. She will thus be in the village in the 
morning and again in the afternoon as we have load shedding from 12:00 – 14:30.    

 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 


